
                                                                                                                                      

 

Does your child need extra 
support to access an activity 
group? 
 

If your child has additional needs or is disabled and would like to access a 

universal activity group, we can help. 

• Our Sessional Inclusion Workers can support your child to be included when 

they attend the activity group. 

• The Sessional Inclusion Workers will support the activity group to get to know 

your child and meet their needs by … 

• Meeting the child at the activity group 

• Attending limited activity sessions with the aim of enabling the child 

to attend independently after their bridging support. 

• We’ll meet with the activity group provider and help them follow best practice in 

every aspect of their service through our Scope Inclusive Activity Award. 

• We’ll provide free training and resources for the activity group staff and ongoing 

support. 

• To find out email us at Leeds@scope.org.uk 

• To apply for a Sessional Inclusion Worker, Scan & follow the QR code below:  

                                                                                                        

mailto:Leeds@scope.org.uk

